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                                                                                                                       Monday 7th October 2024                                                             

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  

Harvest celebrations are fast approaching and it is a wonderful time of year to give thanks to those who 

provide us with food all year round. To celebrate this year, we have invited Reverend Kate Watson from 

St. Martins church to lead an assembly for the whole school and each class will be performing a Harvest 

song for you to watch and enjoy. This will be available to view on the Loxdale’s Facebook and Twitter page 

from Thursday 24th October.  

 

It is an important time of year, where we remember to give thanks for all the food grown on the land and 

whilst we know these continue to be challenging times for many families, we would appreciate any 

donations of non-perishable food items. All donations are welcome from Monday 21st October.      
 

Our aim is to donate to The Good Shepherd who continue to support vulnerable families in our local area. 

However, in order to support our own school community, please can you email us if there is a relative who 

you would wish to donate food items to. Please can you include your relative’s name as well as your own 

name- you will need to collect the parcel yourself at the end of the school day on Friday 25th October 

between 3.30 and 5pm and deliver it to your nominated person yourself too.  

 

Thank you for your support in advance and we look forward to sharing the Harvest festival songs with you. 

 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Dullat  

RE Leader 


